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Madam President,
Norway commends Mauritania’s first democratic transition in June 2019. Furthermore, Norway recognises the Mauritanian Government’s increased efforts to combat corruption. 
While acknowledging recent convictions of slave masters, we recommend that further action be taken to combat slavery.
Norway recommends that Mauritania:
1)	takes further action to identify and release people in slavery, and prosecute perpetrators;
2)	takes further action to criminalise gender-based violence and female genital mutilation, including the strengthening and enforcement of the legal framework;
3)	ratifies the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, aiming at the abolition of death penalty;
4)	decriminalize consensual same sex-relations between adults; 
5)	takes further action to fulfil children’s right to education, including children without civil registration documents and children with disabilities. 
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